Panel 64 Dist. 12 NFAFG							January 2024

Hello to our Alanon family! We are excited to begin panel 64 with an almost entirely full panel! 
WE are still in need of a Spanish Liaison and an Archivist, but we are trusting Higher Power to provide what we need. 
We have not had our first District meeting yet, but we do have some things already in the works. 
AT our first meeting scheduled for 2/17, we have an after-meeting for chair positions to talk about goals for the panel and the year, so we will have lots more to share at Spring Assembly! 
For now, here is what is happening:

· Alateen is on FIRE! Our chairperson for this panel is Denise P and Hoan B is the AAPP. They already have a plan in place to start 2 Alateen meetings in our district. They have contacted AMIASs and scheduled retraining and are on the move!

· Our District Outreach chairperson is contacting other Outreach chairs to gather info and ideas.

· Our Webmaster Pam M is going to create a password protected area on our site for meeting minutes and other sensitive items to be available for our district members.

· We are holding a workshop at our first meeting on Tradition and Concept 1.

· We have 38 meetings currently in our District! Kelda and Bruce as DR and Alt DR are going to make the rounds to them all to introduce ourselves, and talk a little bit about the joys of service. 

More will be revealed!!! 

Yours in Grateful Service, 
Kelda
DR-D12
